
From: Tuck, Angela <ATuck@greenvillenews.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/16/2017 11:56:52 AM
Subject: RE: Opinion Submission

Thanks so much. Would Lt. Gov. Bryant like to weigh on on the removal of Confederate statues, flags etc. in light of 
the current political climate?
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 11:36 AM
 
To: Tuck, Angela 
Subject: Opinion Submission
 

Dear Ms. Tuck, please find attached a submission from LG Bryant concerning opioids. He is testifying 
to Rep. Bedingfield's study committee this evening in Charleston, and we'd appreciate the opportunity 
to have this published over the weekend. Thanks so much, and please let me know if you need 
anything else. I will send along his new head shot today or tomorrow. Thanks

 

Danny
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